
FISHER OUTREACH GROUP, INC. 

FOR RELEASE ON October 3, 2022 – 3:00 p.m. Contact: Jacci Richards  

Phone: 815-560-8008 (office) 

Email: help@fisheroutreachgroup.com 

ADOPT A GRANDPARENT THANKSGIVING CELEBRATION 

Sponsored by Fisher Outreach Group, Inc.  

 

[Crystal Lake, Illinois, October 3, 2022] — The residents at the Lutheran Social Services of Illinois Gable Point facility 

have more to be thankful for this year.  For the first time since before the Covid 19 pandemic, the residents will be able 

to gather together to share a meal and fellowship.  Fisher Outreach Group, Inc. is honored to be hosting and providing 

a traditional Thanksgiving dinner for the residents. 

 

Fisher Outreach Group, Inc. continues to provide year round programs that benefit low income seniors and senior 

veterans in McHenry County who may not have a strong support system.  It is through the dedication and hard work 

of our Director, the kindness of the community, and our wonderful volunteers that we are able to continue to touch 

the lives of local Grandmothers and Grandfathers! 

 
The dinner is scheduled to take place on Saturday November 19, 2022 and we know they are going to love it! 
 
Fisher Outreach Group, Inc. is currently seeking volunteers to donate food items and supplies for the meal. 
 
If you would like to make a contribution to the dinner or more information about the Adopt A Grandparent 

programs, please email us at: 

 

    help@fisheroutreachgroup.com,  

   visit https://fisheroutreachgroup.com/,  

   or find us on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/FisherOutreachGroup 
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